WHITLEY MEMORIAL C of E AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL



Gordon Terrace Bedlington Northumberland NE22 5DE

Tel: 01670 822994

Email: <u>admin@whitley.northumberland.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher – Mrs Claire Gray

'Let your light shine' – Matthew 5:16 Our Current Core Value: Compassion



18.11.22

Dear Whitley Family,

What a lovely assembly we had today for Children in Need. We all had so much fun. Thank you to all the children and teachers who helped us to make this event happen, and I am sure that you will agree that they were really good sports. We have raised £188.60 and thank you for donating to this worthy cause. The teachers are still picking jelly and baked beans out of their finger nails!

Attendance Winners

Congratulations to both Ford class who won this week with 99.3%.

Road Safety Week

Next week is road safety week. On Thursday we have the NCC road safety team coming into school to talk to the children.

Once again can we please ask parents not to bring cars into the staff car park when picking up children from after school clubs. This is for the safety of the children leaving the clubs. The car park is for staff and deliveries only. This also applies when dropping off at Breakfast club.

Clubs

Year 2 children have now been invited to join our Year 1 NUFC football club on Tuesday after school. Letters have been sent out.

Christmas Lights Switch On

Thank you so much for all the children who have volunteered to go the lights switch on and sing on the stage. We have now reached capacity so we cannot take any more children. We will send out further information next week.

Parent Story Sharing

It was so wonderful to see parents sharing books on Thursday afternoon. We are going to make this a regular event. **KNEX Challenge**

Just a reminder that this is happening next Friday afternoon for Chillingham class.

School Food Bank- Helping our Whitley Family

Thank you all so much for your harvest donations which can now, as I explained in my Harvest newsletter, be shared with our own Whitley families. We realise how difficult it is at the moment for lots of people in our community. The food is now in the porch for families to help themselves to. (Please bring your own bag.) Next Friday we will send any remaining food to the Salvation Army. If you would like to collect food out of school hours, please contact the office.



Have a great weekend. Mrs Gray











